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UNITED NATIONS HEADQUARTERS

NEW YORK

liovember 21, 1963

Dear Mr. Begun:

According to our membership ledger, you still
hold share certificate #3876  for $  10.60 in the
United Nations Cooperative, Inc.

As you may be aware, our by-Laws make it man-
datory to refund the money due any staff member who
has loft the United Nations or its affiliate organi-
zations, as he can then no longer be a member of
this Cooperative.

Under the circumstances, please endorse and re-
turn your certificate to this office at your earliest
convenience, and your full investment will be refunded.
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Very truly yours,

,

Einar O. Olsen
Executive 0 icor



BY ROYAL COMMAND

OF

HER MAJESTY QUEEN SIRIKIT OF THAILAND
THE AMBASSADOR AND PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THAILAND

TO THE UNITED NATIONS
REQUESTS THE HONOUR OF THE COMPANY OF

J‘a.Ai 4A,a/v471, /iyv4k-

AT A RECEPTION AND DINNER

ON WEDNESDAY, THE THIRTEENTH OF NOVEMBER, NINETEEN NINETY- ONE

AT 18:30 HOURS

AT BAROQUE ROOM, THE PLAZA HOTEL
FIFTH AVENUE AT CENTRAL PARK SOUTH, NEW YORK, NY 10019

DRESS: EVENING DRESS
OR NATIONAL DRESS FOR LADIES
BLACK TIE FOR GENTLEMEN

R.S.V.P.
(212) 754 - 2230
(212) 754 - 2231



PERMANENT MISSION OF THAILAND

TO THE UNITED NATIONS

351 EAST 52ND STREET, NEW YORK NY 10022

11 October 1991

Dear Dean Begun,

I have the great honour to inform you of Her Majesty

Queen Sirikit's impending Royal visit to Washington, D.C. in

the last week of October. Her Majesty the Queen has been

invited by the Chairperson of the Friends of the Capital

Children's Museum and the Chairperson of "The Best of

Washington, 1991" luncheon, at which Her Majesty will be

presented with the first International Humanitarian Award by

the Friends of the Capital Children's Museum.

After her stay in Washington, D.C., Her Majesty will

visit New York City in the early part of November. In this

connection and by Her Majesty's Gracious Royal Command, I have

the further honour to request the pleasure of your company at

a Reception and Dinner on Wednesday, the thirteenth of

November at 18:30 hours at The Baroque Room, The Plaza Hotel

(Fifth Avenue at Central Park South, New York, N.Y.). During

the dinner, Thai ladies will model historic Thai costumes of

different eras.

The Permanent Mission of Thailand to the United

Nations would greatly appreciate it if you would let us know

whether you can accept the Royal invitation by calling us at

(212) 754-2230. We look forward to hearing from you at your

earliest convenience. If you are able to attend, the

invitation card will be forwarded to you in due course.

With good wishes and high esteem,

Sincerely,

Dean Martin Begun
NYU Medical Center
550 First Avenue
New York, N.Y. 10016
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Nitya Pibulsonggram
Ambassador
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